

Tuesday 11th February 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 5 Visit to Lady Mitchell Hall, Cambridge

Year 5 have been invited to a 'Big Read & Write' event on Thursday 25th March 2020 at the Lady Mitchell Hall, Cambridge. The event takes place during the school day and we plan to depart at 11:15 a.m. and return within school time to be collected as normal.

Children will need a packed lunch (no bottles please).

The 1996 Education Act requires us to ask you to contribute voluntarily to the cost of the visit rather than charging you directly for it. However, if we do not receive sufficient contributions the visit will not be able to take place. The cost of the trip to cover transport is £7.00 per child.

Would you please complete the attached slip and return to the School Office by Wednesday 11th March 2020.

Please note that your child will not be able to take part in this trip without a completed permission slip.

We look forward to a very exciting event.

Years 5/6 Team

To: School Office
Year 5 Visit to Lady Mitchell Hall, Cambridge – 25 th March 2020
I agree to my childthe Lady Mitchell Hall, Cambridge visit on Thursday 25 th March 2020.
I have paid by Parentpay. If you are not registered for Parentpay, please speak to the office staff.
I would like my child to have a school packed lunch. Y/N (Please delete as applicable).
Signed:(Parent/Carer) Date:



www.tdet.education